

Mayor, City of Milwaukee

November 20, 2008

Common Council Members City Hall Room 205

Dear Council Members:

I have vetoed File 080749 which contains a substitute ordinance implementing various provisions of the 2009 City Budget. My immediate concern with this file relates to my understanding that the revenue estimate associated with this file is somewhat inconsistent with the provisions contained in this substitute ordinance.

For this reason, I ask that you sustain my veto.

Sincerely,

Tom Barrett

Mayor